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In 2018 Malcolm Gunter passed away from Motor Neurone Disease.  
In his memory, MGF has raised over £200,000 and provided support and 

grants for many local people living with and affected by MND.
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For more information or if you would like to donate please visit: 
www.malcfoundation.co.uk  

The Foundation has continued to provide 
practical support and financial assistance  
to people living with MND outside of their  
day to day direct medical needs.
Both directly and through our long-standing relationship  
with MNDA, we have been able to provide over 30 grants  
and support 20 families across the South West.

Help ranges from providing iPads and communication 
aids, complementary health and access to dietary advice, 
specialist transport and counselling & bereavement support.

THE FOUNDATION IN ACTION

HOW WE ARE HELPING

Getting his name on the map 
Former client, Pat Wood of Truffle Shuffle, 
in an incredibly thoughtful and poignant 
gesture, installed two new official road 
signs in Avonmouth as a tribute to 
Malcolm. Malcolm’s parents, Cyril &  
Molly proudly unveiling the signs.

We continue our support for the vital work 
that Weston Hospicecare does at a critical 
point in people’s lives and for their work 
with the bereaved including provision of 
adaptive technology and transportation  
to group activities and therapy.

In one case we have been able to fund 
a programme of acupuncture sessions 
for ‘Ms W’ of Portishead who has been 
so grateful for the improvements to  
her physical mobility and symptomatic

relief that the treatment brings as she struggles with the 
onset of the disease. 

By way of example, we funded the 
installation of a new, fully accessible wet 
room and wheelchair ramps throughout 
a house for ‘Mr P’ in Weston Super Mare. 
His wife commented “We cannot thank 
you enough for such a generous grant.  
It will make such a difference to him 
being able to access the outside world 
in his wheelchair”. 

We have helped a number of individuals and their families 
in providing various home improvements to make their lives 
just a little bit more manageable and enjoyable.


